
 

May 10, 2024 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole 

Chairman 

House Committee on Appropriations  

Washington, D.C. 20515  

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations  

Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for the SR 147 Improvements project in fiscal year 2025. The entity to 

receive funding for this project is the Nevada Department of Transportation, located at 1263 

South Stewart Street, Carson City, NV 89712. 

 

The purpose of this project is to provide safety enhancements for a portion of SR 147 in North 

Las Vegas. These enhancements include American Disabilities Act (ADA) improvements, 

lighting, traffic signals, and striping replacement.  

 

This is a responsible use of taxpayer funds because it will better ensure the safety of pedestrians 

and drivers who utilize the roadway.  

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 23 

USC 133(b)(5).  

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Dina Titus 

Member of Congress

 


